
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attached please find information that you requested regarding the City’s Neighborhood 
Traffic Management Program. The brochure describes the process for evaluating 
neighborhood  traffic concerns. I have also enclosed the traffic evaluation petition form. 
Gathering  signatures is important to demonstrate that there is broad neighborhood 
support for starting the process. 

 
As you will read in the brochure, engineering solutions (speed humps, traffic circles, etc.) 
are only one of the possible solutions to a neighborhood traffic issue. 

 
In addition to this program, the Police Department has a radar reader board that can be 
placed on your street that will let drivers know how fast they are going. You may contact 
the traffic officer at 503-668-5566. 

 
Once petition form with sufficient signatures is turned in, we place our traffic counters on 
your street to record traffic speed and volume. The counters are in place for approximately 
one week, at the end of which I will send you a summary of the results and if the program 
thresholds are met or exceeded, describe the next steps in the process.  Please look this 
information over and call me at 503-489-2161 or email tfisher@ci.sandy.or.us if you have 
additional questions. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Thomas Fisher 
Engineering Technician 

 
enc. 

cc: file 
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